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Mother's Day Sunday May 12th - free glass of wine and organic chocolate  - Take 
Mum wine tasting at our place and we will treat her to a free glass of wine 
accompanied by a beautiful chocolate from Andersen's Cacao Creations.  Lots of 
great wine specials too, see below.  
  
End of Vintage Specials Continue - We still have some big Chardonnay and 
Verdelho available at the great price of only $15 each.  It is going fast, so order soon.  
Offer ends 30 May. 
 
Blanc de Blanc and Sparkling Burgundy - newly disgorged - 
Our vintage Madeleine Claire Sparkling Shiraz is again available!  Duncan has been 
busy disgorging some more bottles. The blanc de blanc is 2010 vintage and the red is 
made from the fabulous 2013 vintage. 
  
Organic Wine Club - This is a very popular deal!  Introductory Offer – You will 
receive a mixed case from our range of organic wines – from full-bodied reds and 
white table wines through to luscious dessert wines and Sparkling Chardonnay. Only 
$210.00 per case or $115 for 6 (as an introductory offer). Thereafter - deliveries 4 
times per year (early in the months of March, June, September and December of 6 or 
12 wines).  All wines are grown and made at our organic vineyard in the Swan Valley. 
Cost:- 20% discount + postage. 
 
Quality Guarantee – if you are not completely satisfied with a particular wine from 
any case selection, it will be replaced at no charge. 
For more information regarding our Wine Club please contact us : Ph: (08) 92960216. 
  
Free Book Exchange - We have some Desmond Morris (remember The Naked Ape?) 
and lots of other titles - help yourself! We always welcome donated books (including 
children's books).  
  
In the Vineyard - Waiting for autumn to begin - this is the true beginning of the 
vintage year and when great wines start.  We will be mulching soon - great for the 
soil - water retention and nutrients are added to the vineyard as well as helping to 



 
 
suppress weeds. We have also let the chooks out into the vineyard again now that the 
grapes are all picked - they are so happy!      
   
Best regards  
Duncan and Deborah Harris 


